Republic of the Philippines P T
Bepartment of Education DepED

OEFARTMENT Wi BRUCATION

I

Nov 2 12007

DepED MEMORANDUM
No. “4gg »s- 2007

ORIENTATION OF SPECIAL PROGRAM FOR THE ARTS (SPA) AND NEWLY
DESIGNATED CULTURE AND ARTS COORDINATORS

To: Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents

1. In line with the forthcoming First Sining Pambansa Festival, the
Special Program for the Arts (SPA) Coordinators and the Newly Assigned
Culture and Arts Coordinators are invited to attend the Orientation
Workshop on November 26, 2007 at the Philippine High School for the Arts
at Mt. Makiling, Los Bafios, Laguna.

2. The regional directors and schools division superintendents are
requested to send their coordinators on said activity. Attendance is on
official business.

3. Expenses related to this activity shall be charged against OSEC funds
subject to the usual accounting rules and regulations. However, Regional
and Division participants shall be charged to local funds.

4. For more information, please contact Mr. Marcos S. Rodil, Project
Development Officer III at cell no. 0920-2911589 and Ms. Cecilia R.
Mendiola, Project Development Officer II at cell no. 0906-5573364 or at
telefax no. (02) 636-1620.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

. MALAYA
Assistant Secretary for Special Projects

Cecil/Sheila, UM Orientation of SPA Coordinators
November 21, 2007
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